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 Latest in a series of posts on the Wilbur Mansion  

Mrs. Gadfly and I were just talking about this as we drove by the Masonic 
Temple on Rt. 378 over the weekend. 

“What do you know about this project Mr. know-it-all Gadfly,” she said 
rather challengingly? 

A prophet without honor . . . etc., etc. 

https://youtu.be/2VRuvPgg7kU 

John Noble appeared before the CRIZ Board February 6 to report that 
negotiations with the Sayre Mansion did not work. He submitted a new 
project, restaurant partner not disclosed, and his start date was extended 
a year to about this time next year, with still a two-year completion date 
from the time he starts. 

You’re welcome, honey. 
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